
From: Douglas Alexander 

Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 3:46 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy 

Subject: Coffee Roasting at Barriques, 961 S Park St 

 

I live in the Bay-Creek area of Madison, but three blocks away from Barriques.  
Thus my voice should not be heard as loudly as those who live closer and have 
experienced some negative aromas due to the coffee roasting. 
 
However I wanted to write and state the obvious--lest nobody else does--which is 
that a lot of us have enjoyed many hours at the Barriques coffee shop on Park 
St.  They are very professional in their approach; their employees are gracious 
and helpful, and they sell excellent products, both drinks and foods.  Barriques 
has added positively to the quality of life of many of us in Bay-Creek. 
 
I hope that the afterburner device achieves the desired result so that Barriques 
can get their work done in an efficient manner, without causing discomfort to our 
neighbors who live closer by. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Douglas Alexander 
637 South Shore Drive 
Madison, WI  53715 
608-515-1288 (cell) 
douglasWI1957 @ gmail.com 
 

 

 


